
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: 
 

Mayor and City Council 

From: 
 

Carl Carver, Stormwater Utility Manager 

Date: 
 

8/8/2011 

Subject: 
 

Discussion of Stonington Drive Storm Drain Replacement 
Project 

 
 
ITEM DESCRIPTION 
 
Discussion of Stonington Drive Storm Drain Replacement Project 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
This project is necessary to replace approximately 400 feet of deteriorated 24-inch, 
corrugated metal pipe (CMP), storm drain which passes across the front yards of 2470, 
2478, 2486, and 2494 Stonington Drive.  Due to the upland drainage area and to reduce 
the risk of potential flooding at 2494 Stonington Drive we are increasing the pipe size to a 
36” HDPE Pipe. 
 
 
FUNDING  
 
This project can be funded from the $120,000 capital reserve line item in the 2011 storm 
water utility budget.  A bid evaluation and a copy of the bids are attached for your review. 
 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION 
 
Staff respectfully requests that Council award the Stonington Drive Storm Drain 
Replacement Project to Blount Construction Company, Inc. for the amount of $53,533.60 
and authorize an additional 10% contingency for unforeseen field conditions. 
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Stonington Drive Project
Stormwater Bid Evaluations

7/27/2011

Contractor Unit Bid Contingency Total

RoadWorx Lump Sum $59,557.27 10% $65,513.00
Blount Construction Company, Inc.Lump Sum $53,533.60 10% $58,886.96
Stillwater Services, Inc. Lump Sum $60,470.00 10% $66,517.00
Reynolds Inliner, LLC Lump Sum $88,400.00 10% $97,240.00
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